
 

All Correspondence to. 

The Secretary, P.O. Box 266, Tumut NSW 2720. 

Email: sca@campdraft.org.au  Phone – 0422 629 930 

 

 

Notice to Members 
PLEASE SEE RULE CHANGES/ AMENDMENTS FOLLOWING THE BOARD 

MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY THE 12TH  NOVEMBER 2024 

 

 
Rule Changes/ Amendments 
 

• Effective immediately – No Junior or Juvenile members are permitted to ride without 

a saddle (bareback) or helmet on the grounds of an SCA affiliated event. 

• No Membership = No Entries   
NOTE - Weekend Membership will be available from 1st January 2025. 
Members only will be accepted into a draft.  
If Full Membership ($165) is required, this can be done through the Portal or call the Office for 
assistance prior to nominating for a draft. 
Weekend Membership ($100) will be available from 1st January 2025 and can be done with 
entries by ticking the box on Campdraft Central which clubs will set up.  
Weekend Membership must be paid with entries by due date or nominations will be scratched.  
Weekend Memberships are non-transferrable nor upgradeable. 
         12th Nov 2024 
 

 
Please note –  
There is no Weekend Memberships for Junior (Full - $25) or 
Juvenile (Full $30) members. 
 

 

 

 

 

Please direct all questions to the Office or a Director. 
 

mailto:sca@campdraft.org.au

